Am | correct in assuming that this spill did reach State waters?

Also, has major spill sampling started for this spill?

Thanks,
Eddy Basilio

From: Bradley Eyre <beyre@valdostacity.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 11:13 PM

To: Basilio, Eddy <Edwina.Basilio@dnr.ga.gov>

Subject: Knights Creek Sanitary Sewer Trunk Main-MH M0222 Sewer Overflow/Spill
Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Ms. Basilio, Please see attached Spill information, calculations and press release as discussed. Please let me know if you
have any questions,

Bradley L. Eyre, SSGB
Director of Utilities
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